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Re: Insurance Department Proposed
Regulation No. 11-175, Title
Insurance Rebates

Dear Mr. Nyce:

Pursuant to Section 5(c) of the Regulatory Review Act, the Department is required to submit all
comments on proposed regulations received during the public comment period to the Independent
Regulatory Review Commission and the Legislative Standing Committees within 5 days.

Attached is a comment on the above mentioned regulation received from Mr. Samuel R. Marshall,
President Elect of The Insurance Federation of Pennsylvania, Inc. located at 1600 Market Street, Suite
1520, Philadelphia, PA 19103.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (717) 787-4429.

Sincerely yours,
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Peter J. SaWatore
Regulatory Coordinator
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October 26, 1998

Peter J. Salvatore
Regulatory Coordinator
Pennsylvania Insurance Department
1326 Strawberry Square
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: 31 Pa. Code Chapter 125

f%Wf
Dear M:K Salv^tore:

On behalf of our members and our national trade
counterparts, the Insurance Federation endorses the
proposed revisions to this chapter as published in the
September 26 Pennsylvania Bulletin.

We are also willing to answer any questions that may
arise during the course of the proposal's review by the
Independent Regulatory Review Commission.

Sincerely,

Samuel R. Marshall

Mary Lou Harris, Regulatory Analyst
Independent Regulatory Review Commission


